Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
TranSystems
The Florida Department of Transportation – District One announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATES AND TIMES: September 15, 2014 to September 24, 2014, anytime

PLACE: www.I-75SouthSarasota.com

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District One announces an online public meeting concerning the design improvements of I-75 from the Charlotte County line to south of Toledo Blade Boulevard; Financial Project ID Number 413044-2-32-01. This project is located in Sarasota County. At your convenience, you can attend this meeting anytime from September 15 to September 24, 2014.

The purpose of the online public meeting is to provide citizens the opportunity to comment on upgrading the existing-four lane divided roadway to a six-lane divided roadway. The project includes roadway improvements and the widening of I-75 bridges over Raintree Boulevard, Yorkshire Street and the Newcastle Waterway.

You may view the design plans and related documents at the District One Office: 801 N. Broadway Ave., Bartow, Florida 33830-3809 or North Port City Hall: 4970 City Hall Boulevard, North Port, Florida 34286 or Mid County Regional Library in Charlotte County: 2050 Forrest Nelson Boulevard, Port Charlotte, FL 33592.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: There is no agenda for this meeting.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT Project Manager, Kati Sherrard, E.I., (863)519-2990. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
